
 
August 28, 2013 

 
CIRCULAR LETTER NO. 2223 

 
To All Members and Subscribers of the WCRIBMA: 
 

Removal of MA Experience Ratings from EXR Search on CDX 
 
 

Effective September 1, 2013, Massachusetts Experience Ratings will no longer 
be available on the Experience Rating Worksheet (EXR) product through 
Compensation Data Exchange (CDX). Massachusetts Experience Ratings are 
available through the WCRATINGS product in the WCRIBMA’s Members Area. A 
‘MA EXR’ link has been added to the EXR search page on CDX which goes 
directly to the WCRIBMA’s Members Area.  
 
Please contact the undersigned at asalido@wcribma.org if you have any 
questions. 
 
       Anthony Salido 
       Data Operations Director  
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